Dear Listener,

This is to acknowledge your report of our signal during an equipment test on 28 February, 1966.

Our transmitter is a Raytheon RA-1000, operating at 500 watts into a shunt-fed tower 201 feet high.

We appreciate your letters and/or cards and were only too happy to be able to check our equipment and contribute, in our small way, to your facinating hobby.

We wish you success and good listening in the years to come.

1 .ema.ln

R.C. Gotshall Chief Engineer

WPTX RADIO

Lexington Park, Md.